
 

September 5, 2025 
 
via RESS 
 
Mr. Ritchie Murray, Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Re: Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. Affidavit for Application for rates 
effective January 1, 2026 (OEB File No: EB-2025-0021) 
 
Dear Mr. Murray, 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s September 3, 2025 Letter of Direction, please 
find the attached affidavit proving completion of the matters noted in the Letter of 
Direction. NT Power notes that there was a typographical error in the Letter of Direction, 
where the letter is dated September 3, 2023, but was sent on September 3, 2025. The 
attached affidavit refers to the correct date of September 3, 2025 on the Letter of 
Direction. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Donna Kwan, CPA, CA 
Regulatory Finance Manager 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
(289) 470-0326  
dkwan@ntpower.ca 
 
 


